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May 12, 2010
To: Roger Marks, Chair of WiMAX Forum Technical Steering Committee
cc: Prakash Iyer, NWG Chair
Subject:  IEEE 802.21c Optimized Single Radio Handover Project in IEEE 802.21 Working Group
Dear Roger,
The 802.21 WG wishes to share the on-going status of IEEE 802.21c Optimized Single Radio Handover Project with WiMAX Forum. The task group started its project meetings since January 2010. The meetings are co-located with 802.16 working group.
IEEE 802.21 WG has liaison with Network Working Group (NWG) and has received NWG 1.5 release specifications.  802.21 members also had the opportunity to review and understand 1.6 release Inter-RAT interworking draft specifications. (e.g., “Single Radio Interworking between Non-WiMAX and WiMAX Access Networks” and “WiFi-WiMAX Interworking”) that were presented by the WiMAX Forum members during IEEE 802.21c TG sessions in January and March, 2010.

We also would like to inform you that IEEE 802.21 WG had a joint session with IEEE 802.16 NetMan to exchange information of common interests and activities on May 11, 2010 during IEEE 802.21 interim session in Bangalore. The detailed presentation can be found at the following link:

https://mentor.ieee.org/802.21/dcn/10/21-10-0093-02-0000-802-16-and-802-21-synergy-discussion.ppt
The IEEE 802.21 WG looks forward to closely working with WiMAX Forum to provide a complete solution by complementing the efforts of WiMAX Forum. 
Best Regards,
Subir Das, Chair IEEE 802.21 WG
cc: Junghoon Jee, Chair IEEE 802.21c TG
cc: Phil Barber,    Chair IEEE 802.16 NetMan
cc: Roger Marks, Chair IEEE 802.16 WG

cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 LMSC
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